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Honoring our First Responders
Last month, four members of our law enforcement community in

Albuquerque were shot while responding to a robbery call. The officers
arrived quickly at the scene, where two suspects opened fire and kept

shooting until one suspect was shot down and the other ran, leaving
four officers wounded, one in critical condition with a wound in his neck,
just above his protective vest. Another officer was shot in the chest, but
his protective vest took most of the damage. Another officer was shot in

the arm and the other was hit in the eye by shrapnel.
While gunfire is a known hazard of policework, no one is fully prepared
for or protected from being fired upon. And when such a tragedy does

happen, everyone needs time to heal from these incredible wounds
which are not only physical, but also mental and emotional.

In addition to our sincere gratitude and support for their protection, Los
Ojos de la Familia also provided each of these good gentlemen a

check from our First Responders Initiative, to help cover some oft their
medical and living expenses while they are on the mend.

Thank you, Officers, for your incredible dedication to duty and
fearlessness in the midst of crisis.
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